PO Box 324 BUNBURY WA 6231

b8

Dinner Bookings
& Makeup’s

South Bunbury:

Rose Hotel

Wednesday

6.15 for 6.45pm start,
0413 743 601 before 10 am

Bunbury:
Parade Hotel
Monday

6.00 for 6.30pm start
97212933

Bunbury Leschenault:
Parade Hotel
Wednesday

12.00 for 12.30pm start
97212933

APOLOGIES: TO

www.rotarysouthbunbury
-org

Or Sgt-at-arms Dean, by

10am by phone or email on
9727 0236 or 0428 915 571
deanandgail@hotmail.com

Send Contributions &
Information for the Bully
to:
dawn.naylor@ecu.edu.au
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BIRTHDAYS

23" Rotary’s Birthday- Books for
Babies

THE BULLY
Number 31 :20 February 2013

February is World Understanding Month

Quote of the week:
Tack is the knack of making a point
without making an enemy

Small meeting this wesk!

Everyone must have been exhausted after the recent annual
International night and the Children’s Fair. President Stephen thanked
Trevor Wilson and his team of Terry for the organization of the
International Night. Trevor hoped we all enjoyed the evening and he
believes we will make a small profit. A suggestion for the use of
funds was put forward. Trevor showed a presentation about a new
and relatively cheap water filtration device being used in Kenya. The
Life Straw Family designed and produced the devise that will service a
family of five for five years at a cost approximately $99. There was a
great deal of interest in the device. Trevor will take the idea to the
board.

NEXT MEETING: Wed, 27,February 2013

MONTHLY [M=xdNex= SPEAKER; Local
Government Issues — flyer at end of The Bully

And rew B I’Ien , CEO City of Bunbury
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CELEZRATIONS

9-16 January 2013

PARTNERS’ Birthdays WEDDDING INDUCTION
ANNIVERSARIES ANNIVERSARIES
23" Jan Johnston 27" Terry & Debbie Paini 37yrs ~ N/a

Wylle Geldert
26" Pat Hodgson
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Continued from the front page....

President Stephen also thanked
Peter Hill for the enormous work of
his team to bring about the
Children’s Fair. The Children’s Fair
has been running for 29 years and
Peter reported it keeps getting better
and better. 43 Rotarians and 15
partners helped out on the day. A
highlight was when Clancy the
Clown could not make the day and
Little Mandy put her hand up to
dress up.

Apart from the weather coming in a bit cool, the fair was a great success. New
elements were the doughnut stall and climbing wall which proved to be a popular
addition to this year’s fair. There are some photos on youTube about the fair but they
are all about Ray’s daughter and grandchild. Peter thanked all the behind the scenes
players who donated products and collected items. In particular, ToyWorld, Bunbury
Machinery, Farmer’s Mart, Bunbury BMX, Dalyellup Surf Life Saving, William Barrett
& Sons, Bunbury City Band, Wild Western Amusements and Sandro. Peter also
thanked David and Michelle Keyser, who opened their home for the after Fair party.
We raised approximately $7000. Well done everyone!

SPECIAL GUEST THIS WEEK
David Lane, visiting Rotarian, past president from the High Wycome in the UK.
David has enjoyed our hospitality over the last five years when he visits family.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

Ben Andrew, Administration; Ben endorsed the Life Straw water filtration and
having googled it during the break found that the price is significant less than $99 if
you purchase more. Ben also reported the microphone are now in order and we will
be getting supplementary speakers soon.

Key note address next week is Andrew Brien, CEO of the City of Bunbury. He will
talk about recent and future development such as the Harbour and Museum.
Reminder to members to do make ups for missed meetings. Currently we have an
average attendance measure of 65%.
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Ben’s recent RYLA experience was fantastic and Ben will be presenting at Bunbury
Rotary Club in the coming weeks.

He will concentrate on unpacking how
he got what he got from the experience
as opposed to what he got. In a nutshell
this involved the PRAXIS approach to
learning, which involved 10 skills. Ben
showed a video of a Father and Son
relationship that demonstrated hope and

tenacity.

WEEKLY COMPETITION
On this day in 1903 our flag was gazetted. It looked a little different from today'’s flag
as it had a red background and the stars were slightly different. 96 tickets were sold
tonight, which was fabulous considering there was not many of us. It might have
something to do with the jackpot being $ 382. But it didn’t go off so Andy, Guest
David and Murray, all got a bottle of wine to take home!

FINES

Fine’s master Stewart Binnie made David K carry the box for giving the coconut boys
every possible note and coin.

But Guess Who

Worked in a bakery six days a week and made dough nuts on his day off!

Was a marshal in the morning of the fair and then went off to lunch at a local
restaurant! But he came back to help pack up!
Did not turn up to the fair.
Made treasure (money) from another man’s trash.
Was again seen in the paper.

REMINDERS:
Rotary Car Stickers are now available for $1
Month Day/Date Venue Description
February Wed 27 6.15 pm Rose Hotel Key Note -Andrew
Brien
8.15 pm Chamber House Board Meeting
March Wed 6th Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting
March Wed 137 Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting
March 15th Busselton Rotary Annual
Conference
March Wed 20th Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting
March Wed 27th Rose Hotel Dinner Meeting
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Responsibilites
for the next fortnight!

6 March

Duties: 26 February

Host & Grace Rod Downe Rod Downe
Properties John Carey John Carey
Properties Kevin Coote Kevin Coote
Reception Bruce Lynch Bruce Lynch
Reception Steven Cluning Steven Cluning
Introduction Len Andel Len Andel
Thanks John Gray John Gray
Ticket Sales Ray Jordan Ray Jordan
Fines Mike Hendry Mike Hendry

Raffle Spinner

Murray Connop

Murray Connup

4|Page




ROTARY CLUB SOUTH BUNBURY

H‘rﬁ- MONTHLY KEYNOTE SPEAKER : LOCAL GOVERNMENT ISSUES:

WEDNESDAY 27 FEBRUARY 2013

Sy ROTARY WELCOMES
<JL>
{[%@‘.é)\ ANDREW BRIEN
SR CEO

CITY OF BUNBURY

Andrew’s Presentation will cover:

1 Brief overview of his background

2 Overview of Major Projects including
= BREC Extension
= Inlet Master Plan
= Hands Oval
= South West Sports Centre
= Back Beach Tourism Precinct
= College Grove Joint Venture
= Museum

3 Council’s long term Strategic Plan
(Community Strategic Plan)

An opportunity to hear first hand Council’s Plans for the future
Bring your partner or a colleague/friend along to introduce them to Rotary
RSVP: 25 February (Rotarians through Club Runner —
Guests: Rod Downe 0417305350 or rod.downe@bigpond.com)

Cost: $27 Bank Details: BSB: 016560 A/C No: 255144583
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Sall Imto Life
News and Czalendar update

Dear Rotarians

Thought | would send you an update following a
great day of Sailing on Saturday. On behalf of the
Sail into Life Committee | would also like to thank
Peter Hill from South Bunbury Rotary and Instant
Racking Bunbury for the installation or our new
storage racks for the Access Dinghies.

These racks are a vast improvement to safety for
handling of the dinghies, ensuring they are stored at
a good height, for easier lifting and sliding.

The edges of the racks have also been covered in
carpet, to protect the hulls and make sliding easier.
These storage improvements have also cut down on
pack up time which is an added benefit.

This letter also gives me the opportunity on behalf of
the Sail Into Life Committee, participants and
volunteers from other community organisations, to
express our sincere thanks and gratitude fo the
South Bunbury Rotary Club. Through their hard
work fundraising at last year's Black Tie Dinner event, Rotarians subsequently raised $5157 to ensure the ongoing
success of this fantastic programme. Thank you to the organising commitiee and all those who rallied friends fo attend
the evening. | know the Sail into Life Committee Members and Volunteers who attended South Bunbury's dinner
mesting on 30 January to receive this generous donation really enjoyed the welcoming atmosphere.

Brilliant new storage racking system from Ihstant Raé'king - Bunbury

Peanl -] - ‘
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Welcome back Casey, heading out to her boating
experience along with Captain Sharon, Kaylee, Ray

and Faye

s
Sabrina & Ewan - 1st time sailors & volunteers

On Saturday we had a lot of fun, with there plenty of banter amongst
Sailors and Volunteers.

Along with the perfect wind made for an exciting day on the water.

We also gained a couple of new volunteers too... Sabrina Davies a student from Australind High School and her dad,
Ewan also came along and with a few lessons from “Captain Sharon” they were off sailing on Koombana bay!

Thanks again to all the volunteers for their enthusiasfic assistance: Roger Veen, Matt Granger, Bjorn Chorley, Peter
Hill, Les Main, Jamie Challis, Andy Parrella, Sharon Kavanagh, Mike Presser, Stewart Binnie, Steven Philipps,
Sabrina and Ewan Davies; Also the staff from Activ and especially Carol Szabo from Enable SW, who cooked up some
sausages for the volunteers.._mmm they were great.

Hope to see you next time, regards Heather Reid See below for calendar dates for
the weekend programme.
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ROTARY SAIL INTO LIFE
Calendar 2012/2013

To make bookings contact
Sharon Kavanagh on 0477 529 570 or
Roger Veen on 0418 945 670 or
Matt Grainger on 0407 448 648 or
Enable Southwest on (08) 9792 7500
People of all ages, interests and abilities are welcome to participate!
Sailing dates below (weather permitting).
The safety parameters are: maximum wind speed of 15 knots for Access

Dinghies.

DATE TIME ACTIVITY
Sunday 10 am to 2 pm Agua Spectacular
March 3rd Leschenault Inlet (wooden jetty)

No hoist available
Saturday 9am start Regular Sail program
March 16th at Koombana Bay Sailing Club
Saturday 9am start Regular Sail
March 30th
Saturday 9am start Regular Sail
April 13th
Saturday 9am start Regular Sail
April 27th
Saturday 9am start
May 11th Regular Sail
Saturday 9am start Final Sail of the Season
May 25th

“CELEBRATE SAILING” MORNING TEA DATE TO BE
ADVISED
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That's all fols!
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